
The WHY behind the conference: 

All children have gifts, abilities and challenges. We want all who 
teach and care for our Primary children to have the tools they 
need to be confident in helping each child feel God’s love for 
them while learning gospel principles. If applied consistently, the 
teaching methods that will be taught on March 16th will help 
behaviors and improve learning.  

It is our prayer that parents and teachers will be encouraged to 
work together to reinforce these teaching techniques and 
methods. Consistency in applying these methods at home and at 
church will help every child feel more comfortable and confident 
so they can relax and feel God’s love, and the joy that comes from 
improvement and growth.   
 
 


